
 

 

ADVISORY 
 
REVISED SCHEDULE FOR APPLICANTS HOLDING AN APPOINTMENT FOR PASSPORT 
RENEWAL FROM JUNE 1 TO 4, 2021 AT DFA-ASEANA, OR, AT VARIOUS CONSULAR 
OFFICES IN THE NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION (NCR), ANTIPOLO, DASMARIÑAS, 
MALOLOS OR SAN PABLO  
 
In view of the return to General Community Quarantine status, with heightened restrictions, in 
these areas, and with the need to attend to applicants affected by the Modified/Enhanced 
Community Quarantine this April-May 2021, your appointment has been rescheduled. 
Please be guided by the following tables to determine your new schedule:  
 

Original 
Appointment 

Date 

New 
Appointment 

Date 

Surnames 
Starting 

From 

 Time Slot 
Allocation 

A to J K to Z  

 Jun-01 

July 7 A to J   8am -10am A - B K – O 

July 8 K to Z      

Jun-02 

July 9 A to J  10am – 12 noon C - E  P – S 

July 12 K to Z      

Jun-03 

July 13 A to J  12 noon- 2pm F - H T- V 

July 14 K to Z      

Jun-04 

July 15 A to J  2pm – 4pm I - J W – Z  

July 16 K to Z     

 
Example: If your original schedule is on June 1 and your surname starts with the letter ‘C’, 
your new schedule is on July 7, and you may visit between 10 a.m. to 12 noon. If your original 
schedule is on June 1 and your surname starts with the letter ‘Y’, your new schedule is on July 
8, and you may visit between 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. 
 
You will not be accepted for processing if you report on the original date of your appointment.  
 
Please bring a print-out of this email, your application form indicating the original appointment 
schedule, your e-receipt, and your supporting documents.    
 
Please note that the schedules may be subject to sudden changes due to unforeseen 
circumstances or changes in the policies of local governments and mall partners which host 
these COs. The DFA will update its advisory if there are changes to the schedules. Please 
regularly check our website https://consular.dfa.gov.ph for updates on our CO operations.  
 
If you have questions, you may call us through the following numbers: 02 8234 3488 /  
0977 353 3942 / 0915 360 7410.  
 
Anyone entering our COs has to consent to a temperature check prior to entry. While inside 
CO premises, everyone must follow all public health measures currently in place, including 
use of a mask and a face shield. Only one companion will be allowed for elderly applicants/ 
PWDs requiring assistance/ minors/ applicants with mobility issues, in accordance with the 
prescribed social distancing measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

https://consular.dfa.gov.ph/


 

 

18 May 2021 


